
Sunday, December 20. 2009

New Toy: SDR-IQ

This is it ... I purchased a direct sampling receiver from RFSpace (U.S.). You could have seen me playing with this
receiver throughout the past days. I still did not find out all things I can do with it. So there is XMAS time now and some
days off work. Good time for experimenting. 
 Posted by Christoph Petermann at 00:01
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